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Important Dates to 
Remember! 

 

February 

4- The Coffeeville Girls Pirates will  

     play Strayhorn H.S. at Potts  

     Camp HS at 5:00 PM  

6- The Coffeeville Girls Pirates will  

     play at 4:00 PM with a win. 

6- The Coffeeville Boys Pirates will  

     play at 5:30 PM at Potts Camp  

     HS  

7- The Coffeeville Boys Pirates will  

     play at 8:30 at Potts Camp HS.  

20- School Board Meeting at 6 PM at  

      Central Office 

26- ACT for 11th Graders 

 

March 

3-7  Third Nine Weeks Exams 

10-14 Spring Break 

20 -  School Board Meeting at  

        6:00pm 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are very proud to announce that the Coffeeville School District 

will receive the prestigious MSBA Lighthouse School Leader 

Torch Award on February 26, 2025 for earning a “B” school district 

rating, all schools rated “C” or higher, the district is in good 

standing as defined by the MDE Office of Accreditation, and with 

more than 90% of students on free/ reduced lunch.  

 

Let us give the Coffeeville Basketball Boys Pirates (18-6) the 

support they need to bring a long-awaited State Championship to 

the Coffeeville School District.  Continue to display good 

sportsmanship and hospitality to visiting fans from competing 

schools.  It is our desire to create an inviting, safe and family 

oriented environment for all who will attend basketball games.     

 

As we prepare for testing season, we are asking parents to create a 

Positive Learning Environment at Home.  Set up a quiet, well-lit 

space for studying.  Limit distractions like TV, mobile phones, and 

unnecessary noise.  Encourage a routine that includes time for 

completing homework assignments and for reading recreationally.  

Read with your child daily, even if it’s just 10-15 minutes.  Make 

learning fun at home through the use of educational apps and 

websites, such as Study Island and Accelerated Reader.  Your 

scholar has FREE digital access to thousands of books using 

Accelerated Reader on their computer and cellphones. 

 

The Coffeeville School District will continue to improve 

academically when parents stay involved in their scholar’s 

education.  Take the time to call or email your scholar’s teacher to 

check on his/her academic progress.  Feel free to ask your scholar’s 

teacher for tips on how to support learning at home.  We are looking 

forward to making academic and athletic history in the Coffeeville 

School District, and this cannot be done without you!    

 

Educationally yours, 

Dexter Green 
Superintendent of Education 
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